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Connecting our past with our future

06/02/2016
Professor Levent ERTAUL
California State University, East Bay,
Computer Science Department, Hayward, California, 94542

Dear Professor Ertaul,

On behalf of the Berkeley Turkish School I would like to thank you for your 
leadership, generosity and the many hours you have donated to our mission. Your 
commitment to helping Berkeley Turkish School teach our children our cultural 
heritage is sincerely appreciated.

Each year Berkeley Turkish School continues to advance its mission of inspiring the 
children of the Turkish American community and their ability to understand, speak, 
read, and write in Turkish. Through our school’s educational programs we have 
not only seen an increased spark and interest in our children’s abilities in speaking 
in Turkish but also a stronger community that has been growing over the past two 
years.  In particular our school has enjoyed great success in the past year with 
increased enrollment.

The goal of the Berkeley Turkish School is to continue to make a difference in 
teaching our children Turkish culture through creativity. With the help of supporters 
such as you we will continue to see improvements in our cultural programs.

Thanks again for your generous support of our efforts at the Berkeley Turkish School.

Sincerely,

Basak Altan				  
President, Founder			 
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